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Dear Friends at RNAO,

I want to apologize for taking so long to send this “thank you” for inviting me to your Annual
Meeting and for letting me share a bit more about our Ghana projects.

I was also surprised to receive the lovely gifts that will mean so much to our friends in Ghana
and they will be well used.

Even more exciting was the news that you had reached your goal of raising enough funds to
support a nursing student in Ghana and that you will have made an enduring contribution to

the health and well being of the citizens of the Upper West! Your creativity in finding
innovative ways to accomplish this task is to be commended. I enjoyed working with Veronika
and was amazed at her dedication to see that you were all successful.

As you know, Dr. Bacheyie was in Ghana in November and when he returned, he had been in
contact with local medical officials. We knew that you were on your way to fulfilling your
commitment and he had already been arranging for supporting students so that they could begin
school when the programs started.

I wanted to share with you the name of your “nurse”- she is Modesta Nukara Tantobo. She is
studying in the area of Community Health Nursing and is very grateful for the opportunity to
pursue her career. It is our intention to follow her progress and to send you information
when it is available.

We are so pleased to have established this partnership with the RNAO and we want you to be
proud of the contribution you have made to Modesta and also to her community. I know that
we will continue to be touch and change lives in the process!!

Yours in Rotary Service,

Janet/Kelly, President
I@/ ry Club of Windsor (1918)




